
A Christmas Visit With
Postman Pete

December 8, 2019
12:30pm to 3:30pm

Children are invited to bring their prewritten letter for Santa to the old Miller Place Post Office, 75 North 
Country Road, Miller Place. Postman Pete will bundle the letters for the North Pole! 
Visit the historic c. 1720 William Miller House for refreshments and caroling led by local high school 
students. Each child will receive a letter from Santa delivered to the home shortly thereafter. Cost is $10 per 
child. To register complete the form attached and mail with check to:
MPMSHS, PO Box 723, Miller Place NY 11764, Attention: Postman Pete 

Raffles and all other proceeds benefit restoration. For additional information please contact the Society at 
(631) 476-5742. Please register by November 30th.

Childs Name:                                                                      Age:

Address:

Telephone:                                                 Email:


